
From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel 
Sent: 10/7/2010 12:27:45 PM 
To: 'sap@cpuc.ca.gov' (sap@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Follow-up meeting on Ancillary Services 

Aram, 

At our 9/28 meeting with you and your team to discuss the Ancillary Services market, we agreed to 
schedule a one hour meeting to foilow-up on some questions and issues we didn't have time to 
adequately address. I wanted to check in with you regarding the timing of that follow-up session. In 
checking schedules around here, it looks like the earliest we could meet would be November 3, 4 or 5. 
Would sometime during the afternoon on Wednesday November 3 work for your team? I hope these 
dates are not too late for your purposes. 

For this meeting, I anticipate we would devote most of our time talking about the future of the A/S 
market. Given the nature of that discussion, I also wanted to raise with you the possibility of inviting 
Colette Kersten and/or her team to the meeting. Either way is fine with us, but I wanted to be sensitive 
to the possibility of including them in these CAISO issue discussions. 

Let me know what dates work best for you. 

Best regards, 

Erik 

p.s. any new developments on the timing of the LTPP scoping memo? © 
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